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I agree that everyone should have a right to make their own decisions about their 
health based on informed consent. This Act does not limit a person's ability to make 
informed decisions about what gets put into their body. It promotes public health by 
limiting those who choose not to participate in herd immunity of preventable diseases 
from participating in (providing OR receiving) public services. I particularly do not 
support health care professionals who request exemptions from vaccinations to be 
allowed to work in immunity-compromised environments, thereby endangering our 
community instead of helping it, as their profession is intended to do. It's at best 
hypocritical, and at worst recklessly endangering.   


